
   WORSHIP  
      GUIDE 

Seeking to glorify God and make disciples of Jesus Christ.

8800 SHELBYVILLE ROAD  |  LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40222
502.426.2444 |  HURSTBOURNEBC.ORG

HURSTBOURNE BAPTIST CHURCH
of Louisville

 MEET OUR STAFF  

   JEREMY PELLUM
          Lead Pastor
          jpellum@hurstbournebc.org

   TREVOR COLEMAN
          Worship Pastor
          tcoleman@hurstbournebc.org

   VINCE SCARBROUGH
          Pastor of Member Care
          vscarbrough@hurstbournebc.org

            CHASE GRUBB
            Missions Pastor
                         cgrubb@hurstbournebc.org

   JEFF SMITH
           Admin. & Discipleship Pastor
          jsmith@hurstbournebc.org
  

   WILL HUGHES
           Director of Student Ministry
           whughes@hurstbournebc.org

              ABBY MCPHERSON
           Director of Preschool & Children's
           Ministry
           amcpherson@hurstbournebc.org

   WELCOME   
   GUESTS!   

Drop this form in our offering plate/box.

If you are a guest with us, stop by the 
Connect Table for a free gift!

Today’s Date: 

Name: 

Address:

Primary Phone: 

Email: 

Age/Birthday: 

Marital Status: 

HOW DID YOU HEAR ABOUT US?

  Friend/Word of Mouth
  Website
  Social Media
  Noticed Our Building

PREFERRED METHOD  
OF CONTACT

  Visit
  Phone Call
  Email
  Mail Only

"PRINCE OF PEACE"
Isaiah 9:6-7
Jeff Smith, Admin. & Discipleship Pastor

COMPLETE  
OUR GUEST  

FORM We will sing Angels We Have Heard On High, Angels From The Realms Of Glory, and O 
Come All You Unfaithful. The Worship Choir will sing The King Is Here. 



   HAVE A    
   PRAYER    
   REQUEST?    

Drop this form in our offering plate/box 
or submit online at hurstbournebc.org.

Name:

Thank you for joining us in our 
worship service today! At HBC, 

we gather together each Sunday to 
exalt Jesus Christ.

There will be no Sunday School on Christmas Eve Morning.
Our church office will be closed for Christmas break on weekdays from December 23 - 
January 1. Our office will reopen on Tuesday, January 2.

End-of-Year Contributions: To be counted as a 2023 contribution, a donation must be 
received in the offering plate on Sunday, December 24, or in the church finance office no 
later than 3:00pm on Friday, December 29. If a donation is mailed, it must be officially 
post-marked in a U.S. Post Office no later than December 31. Online donations must 
also be completed by December 31. Donations received after this date must be reported 
as 2024 contribution. Thank you! 

VISIT OUR
WEBSITE

SUBMIT A
PRAYER

REQUESTDOWNLOAD 
OUR APP

   UPCOMING SCHEDULE   
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 17
Sunday School  9:30am
Sunday Worship  10:45am

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 19
Men's Bible Study 9:00am

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 24
CHRISTMAS EVE
Sunday Worship  10:45am
Christmas Eve Service 5:00pm

   NEED TO KNOW   


